
 

Public Information Meeting 
Hart / Talleyrand Expressway 

Financial Project ID:  443397-1 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), in cooperation with the City of Jacksonville (COJ), invites you to attend a Public Meeting for the 

proposed improvements to the Hart / Talleyrand Expressway located in downtown Jacksonville, Florida.  The public meeting will be held on 

Thursday, March 14, 2019, at the FDOT Urban Office Training Center, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL  32204.  The    

meeting will be in an “Open House” format from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. to give you an opportunity to review the exhibits and talk one-on-one with FDOT 

staff. 

The FDOT is conducting a study on the Hart Bridge ramps to Liberty Street.  The existing configuration directly connects Liberty Street to the Hart 

Bridge with elevated ramps.  The project proposes to demolish the ramp from west of A. Phillip Randolph Boulevard to east of Festival Park         

Avenue, construct an eastern ramp from the Hart Bridge to street level on Bay Street, and construct a western ramp east of A. Phillip Randolph 

Boulevard.  This new configuration will divert traffic from the elevated expressway to street level providing direct access to the Sports and            

Entertainment Complex, the Talleyrand port area and Metropolitan Park. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  Persons who require    

special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should      

contact Brittany Chastain, at the number or email provided below at least 7 days before the meeting. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have  

been, carried out by the FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C.§ 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated March 14, 2016 and executed by the     

Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 

Si prefieres recibir esta carta en español, por favor de comunicarse con Esther Murray al (904) 260-5348, referencia:  443397-1 

 

For Additional Information, Please Contact:: 
Brittany Chastain 
Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 
1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2007 
Lake City, Florida 32025 
Phone:  (386) 961-7520 
Email: Brittany.chastain@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Follow us on social media! 

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL MyFDOTNEFL 


